Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee

February 8, 2018

The meeting opened at 6:30 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. Members present

were Bob Jones, Ron Pichierri, Rob Barwise, Dave Gibbs, Christine McCarthy, and

Joann Drown and also Jack Chandler.

Dave made a motion, seconded by Rob to accept the Reorder's report as

corrected. The motion carried unanimously.

Bob reported that enough of the material on the ceiling and walls on the 2nd floor

has been removed, and Joe Booth and his engineer will be here next week to

check it out.

This committee has already voted on avoiding a truss system, and we have agreed

that we will follow the Department of Interior guidelines for treatment of historic

buildings.

Bob stated that he has called eight companies that sell LU/LA lifts, (Limited

use/limited application elevators). The Committee discussed a LU/LA vs. a

Vertical Platform Lift. Bob will have more information at our next meeting.

Annual Town Meeting: We will need to ask for money for the septic project. Bob

needs to talk to Chuck Budnick of Cabco about this task.

The Committee discussed our status as an Advisory committee.

Our next meeting will be February 21, 2018 at 6:30 pm.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown, Recorder